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I am a mother and an RN living in beautiful Astoria Or.  

I didn’t worry about gun violence when my sons were at school because it wasn’t 

really common then.  

We live in a rural area where lots of people have guns for hunting.  

I’m afraid that one day someone will shoot up one of our schools.  

Please pass this bill and get some guns off the street. Thank you  


